

School Fundraising Group Limited GST Number 108 004 509

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are pleased to launch our major school camp fundraiser – the *School Fun Run!* This is a sponsored programme through which we hope to raise much needed funds for **Tawhai School Year 5/6 Camp**. The event will be held on **Friday 24th March from 4pm** giving students **6 weeks** to get excited and to collect online sponsorship for their big day!

The same of the sa

All ages

About the Programme

The School Fun Run is all about FUN! Your children will have the opportunity to run alongside their fellow classmates, friends and students... sometimes even the teachers get involved! This exciting event is not one to be missed, so we hope to see everyone there!

How Does My Child Fundraise?

Firstly, go to <u>schoolfunrun.co.nz</u> and create a student profile page. Everything to do with your fundraising revolves around this page.

Students who raise just \$10 will be able to choose a prize! The more they raise, the better their reward – you will find the full range in your sponsorship form.

Online Fundraising

This is the easiest way to support your child to collect sponsorship. The sky is the limit when it comes to online fundraising with students across the country raising thousands of dollars, all to support their school, and to earn some pretty cool prizes along the way.... Online fundraising is also safer and easier than going door to door, and you don't have to worry about cash!

To start fundraising, go to your student profile page at <u>schoolfunrun.co.nz</u> and share your fundraising link via email, SMS, or social media!

Getting Involved

Not only can you support the school and students with your sponsorship – but you can join in on the fun! We would love to welcome parents and family members to attend the *School Fun Run*. If you would like to volunteer on the day, please contact me on the details below. I can't wait to see you at our event!

The Event

The Colour Run will be held on Friday 24th March from 4pm. It will be held at school and will be a fun event for the whole family. There will be a fun obstacle course with fun challenges and water and of course the colour, we suggest you dress in white to make it really stand out. We will have trucks selling drinks and real fruit ice creams for sale with cash and eftpos and the school will have food for sale with cash only.

Ordering Prizes – ALL PRIZES MUST BE ORDERED ONLINE

Please contact your school's coordinator if this isn't possible.

Prizes MUST be ordered between the **24th March** and **31st March**. Simply visit schoolfunrun.co.nz to create / log into your Profile Page between these dates. Then click on the 'CLAIM YOUR PRIZE' button and follow the prompts. If you have any questions, please contact the *School Fun-Run* team on 0800 377 170 and they will gladly assist!

Lastly, we have made students aware of the dangers of door knocking without adult supervision, but we encourage you to reiterate this message at home.

Thank you, good luck and happy fundraising!

Dave Whiteman Year 5/6 (Ngahere Hub) Team Leader and the Camp Fundraising Committee dave@tawhai.school.nz

Kylie Pearce - Colour run co-ordinator kyles4@gmail.com